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30/04/25 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

New Delaval Primary School is going to be hosting a very exciting event! From Monday 19th – 

Friday 23rd May we will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair. This means that children and parents 

have the chance to buy some of the newest books out for a discounted price. Also every book that 

is bought by you means more free books are earned for our school library. 

The fair will be hosted from 3:15-3:45 pm Monday-Friday in the school hall. There will be signs to 

show which entrance to use.In the hall, there will be books that children and parents/carers will have 

the chance to look at and buy. 

Payments can be made on the day by either scanning a QR code at the event or paying using a 

card machine.  

We also have 5 lots of £5 vouchers that will be given out in the weeks leading up to the fair. 

I look forwad to seeing lots of you there, 

Many thanks for your support. 

 
 

Mrs Sawyer 

English Subject Lead  
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